
Russia's Direct Fund Expresses
Interest in Cuba

Havana, December 8 (RHC)-- Russian Direct Investment Fund has announced that it is interested in
investing in countries like Cuba, where it sees a strong potential for growth.

“Russia has lots of experience with Cuba,” Kirill Dmitriev, the fund’s chief executive officer, said in an
interview in Abu Dhabi. He added that “investment in ports and airports is quite interesting given the
potential growth of the Cuban economy.”

The fund, which was was set up in 2011, seeks to secure co-investment in Russian transactions to
stimulate inflows into the country.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/78179-russias-direct-fund-expresses-interest-in-cuba
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